STATE REPRESENTATIVE
JOHN P. CYRIER

DisTrICT 17

June 13, 2016

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
Executive Director Richard Hyde

12100 Park 35 Cir,

Austin, TX 78753

Dear Director Hyde:

Senator Watson and I write to you today at the request of our constituents in Bastrop County.
We join them in requesting that a public meeting be set as soon as possible to allow community
input and education on the proposed Beneficial Land Use Permit #WQ005197000 that would
potentially have an impact on the health and safety of nearby residents.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to hearing from you soon. If you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact my Capitol office at 512-463-0682 or
Senator Watson's office at 512-463-0114.

Sincerely,

aéPg,.. e

Rep. John P. Cyrl Senator Kirk Watson
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